
DO YOU  
REPLACE SIDING 
ON EXISTING HOMES?
Would your customers appreciate 
better value and comfort?

	> We need contractor partners like you 
to participate in a DOE-funded energy 
efficiency study!

	> PNNL’s research project will pay you to 
add exterior insulation and air sealing 
during a re-siding project. Homeowners 
get an energy upgrade worth an average 
of $4,000 per home! Photo by Del Ramey | Louisville, KY



620 SW 5th Ave
Portland, OR 97204

Want to 
participate?
To find out more, please contact:

Tabitha Artuso 
tabitha.artuso@pnnl.gov 
509-371-6252

www.pnnl.gov/projects/
re-siding-ext-insulation


